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8th September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Monday 11th September we will be holding a meeting for parents of students who may wish to attend the 
Roseland Academy in September 2018. It is envisaged that Chris Challis or Richard Clarke will be 
accompanied by the Transition Co-ordinator, Head of Lower School Students and senior prefects to give an 
informal presentation about The Roseland and to answer any questions that parents and students may have 
about the transition process and what life will be like in the new setting. It will start at 3.30pm in Class 2 and 
take approximately one hour. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
K. Middlemore 
Headteacher 
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